
***The Callier Springs 2-Man Scramble Golf Tournament is re-scheduled for April 18-19*** 

 

As all of our lives have been drastically changed due to the Covid-19 virus, we look forward to 

the day it passes and we are able to resume normal activities – what exactly “normal” will mean remains 

to be seen. For many of us, we eagerly await the return of “live” Sports – which is a form of therapy that 

provides some optimism we look for during difficult times. One of those sports is golf!  

We are fortunate to have a golf community here in NW Georgia that includes great local courses 

and many players that gives us the opportunity to play just for fun or in various tournaments. Whether 

playing a casual round with friends, a charity fundraiser, or a competitive round on our Rome Tour, 

there’s no doubt we will be able to get back at it soon! If you want any information about an event that 

you don’t see posted on our web site or fb page yet – give the host club a call. 

We hope everyone stays safe and healthy and enjoys the time with family while we’ve got it. 

This is not going to last forever – we look forward to seeing you all on the course! 


